The Texas Division of Emergency Management posted criteria for a county to be
exempt from the face covering requirement. This criteria requires a county to have 20 or
fewer COVID-19 cases during the past 14 day period, the county judge must submit an
exemption form and the county must be approved for the exemption.

Calhoun, Goliad and Jackson counties have all been approved for the exemption,
according to the Texas Division of Emergency Management.

Seventy Texas counties have been approved for the exemption.
Business owners are allowed to require masks in their business.
For a current list of exempted counties, go to

https://tdem.texas.gov/ga29/?fbclid=lwAR2 vE7e-
TUJU2ufONEB7cP7XEgiNAFdANV2AiVeiGBU7ki4oG8syiYiABM




